

NORTHSTAR GOLF CLUB – GOLF ADVISORY COMMITTEE

# GOLF ADVISORY COMMITTEE

## 05/03

---

12 – May 3 2023 / 5:00 PM / Bistro-Pro Shop

### ATTENDEES

X	Zac Guisinger-Chair	X	Mitch Greenwald - Vice Chair	X	Darrin Reeb - Secretary	<b>Others/Guests</b>
	MaryAnne Meade - Women's Chair	X	Shirley Scott - New Member Chair	X	Jake Didion - Junior Chair	Josh Bryant- Superintendent
X	Joe Varenelli - Handicap Co-Chair		Todd Saltus - Handicap Co-Chair	X	Dan Dickerson - Competition Co-Chair	Jacob - Asst Pro
X	Gary Saltus - Competition Co-Chair	X	Tom Lawell - Senior Co-Chair	X	Nate Curtis - Golf Pro	Anthony - Asst Pro

### AGENDA

#### Non-Standard Agenda Items:

- Can the kitchen work on a plan to get food orders prior to league shotgun start? (from Maryanne and Keri mentioned it to me last week)
  - Nate agreed that he can work with the Kitchen to work through this process
- On-course bathrooms
  - Most people are aware of the issue, but if they are closed or only 14 is open, can there be a sign added or some sort of communication posted to inform players prior to teeing off?
  - Sign to notify players that any bathroom is closed. Starter station - or Ranger should be sure to remind female players.
- Issues at the turn
  - Bathroom not open downstairs - this has been temporarily fixed.
  - Back doors closed due to conference
    - Can there be a chain or signage placed at the bottom of the steps to inform members the banquet area is full?
    - This is a symptom of pace issues - Beverage Cart, and amenities of that should have
- Process discussion:

- Members concerns

#### Standard Agenda:

- Welcome
  - Introduction of any guests
- Review of Previous Minutes/Notes/Actions: Secretary
- Feedback/Comments from NorthStar Leadership
- Committee Updates
  - Women's Chair
  - Senior Golf Chair
  - Junior Member Chair
  - Tournament/Competition/Handicap Chair(s)
    - Debrief on first event (Shamble)
      - Points, process, etc.
    - On-going discussion on Invitational
      - Size of waitlist - 33 Teams +
        - Should we drop this as a Major?
        - Handle next year to allow those unable to play?
        - Variable options that include seniority/hybrid/options/format change -Mitch G working up a proposal
        - Recommendation to Waitlist teams to get early access to register for Fall 1-Day Invitational - Nate agreed and will take this recommendation
      - Next steps
    - New Member Chair
  - Other open or new items
    - Member Complaint process
      - Need to establish and publicize the process, categorically???
      - Should we post Mtg minutes?
  - New Member Meet and Greet (6:30 PM)

#### New Business

#### NOTES

## **ACTION ITEMS**

- 1. Beverage Cart Update - Request for next meeting**
- 2. Committee Meeting - Publish minutes/process**
- 3. Mitch G - Invitational potential changes - Focus**
- 4.**

## **NEXT WEEK'S AGENDA**

June 7th - 5 PM - Zac likely to miss.